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Ftoridrr Authorized Howr Caunset 
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700 Universe Eoulevard 
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(%I) 891-7lIw fFaesimilel 

Writar’s Dinct Dial: 
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Jmuary 3,2000 

Via Federal Express 

Ms. BIanca S. Bay6 
Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard, Room I 10 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Fiorida Power & Light Company’s Request for 
Confidential Classification In Connection 
With the Review of the FGT Contract 
Docket No: 991366-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter will confirm that, as indicated in the Afidavit of Rem Silva filed September 1, 
1999, the material for which FPL seeks confidential treatment in the above-referenced mztter is 
intended to be and is treated by the utility as private and ha$ nut been disclosed. 

If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to call my office. 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Helton, Esquire (via 

L R. Wade Litchfield 

facsimile) 

an FPL Group company 


